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On Friday 23 July we had a lovely outing with our Woodstock Residential Care Home residents to our local King George’s

park.
We packed cake made by our Cooks and took homemade sandwiches and crisps along with us for a picnic in the sunshine.

All of us enjoyed the change of scenery and the walk down the road to the park; this is something we will do more often now the

days are brighter.

It was lovely to relax and socialise in the park together. Great to get a spot of exercise and fresh air too!
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